From: Kuan Yew LEE (PMO)
Sent: 30 April 2012 10:38 PM

To: hoching

Cc: Hsien Loong LEE (PMO); paeleew! Ihy@_
suetfern.lee

Subject: RE: Oxley

Message Classification: Restricted

Noted.

Nothing to follow up or sign by me.

Permission has been granted as | had previously signed in letters to them.
Will send them to you.

Sent: Monday, 30 April, 2012 7:27 PM
To: Kuan Yew LEE (PMO)

Cc: Hsien Loong LEE (PMO); paeleewl_; Ihy@-; suetfern.lee_

Subject: Oxley

Architect Mok Wei Wei has just gotten the written approvals from URA for the redevelopment of Oxley as a partially
conserved two storey dwelling with a new 2-storey annex, within the parameters of the current URA guidelines.

In the process, it has been discovered that 38 Oxley has encroached on the neighbouring plot, along the driveway going
down to the garage in the annex, roughly the width of the planting strip along the wall.

There is no action required for now, but when we start any redevelopment in future, we will have to return that strip of
land to the neighbouring plot.

The redevleopment plans are marked secret for security reasons. URA has also a letter sealed and marked secret for
you. The architect Mok WW does not know what URA has put in their letter to you.

I'll arrange for Loong's SO to deliver the sealed URA letter and a set of the URA approved plans to you tonite.

Please let me know if there is anything else | need to do to follow up on the URA letter to you.

Thank you.

This email is confidential and may also be privileged. If this email has been sent to you in error, please delete it
immediately and notify us. Please do not copy, distribute or disseminate part or whole of this email if you are not the
intended recipient or if you have not been authorized to do so. We reserve the right, to the extent and under

circumstances permitted by applicable laws, to retain, monitor and intercept email messages to and from our systems.
Thank you.



